Petro-Lewis Tower
// \\ 717 17th Street, P.O. Box 2250
PETRO N LEWIS CORPORATION Denver, Colorado 80201-2250

Oil and Gas Producers

February 24, 1982

Division Director

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
State Land Office Building

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Sir:

Petro-Lewis Corporation requests administrative approval for downhole
commingling in its L. G. Warlick #1. We wish to commingle oil produced
from Blinebry perforations at 5585' - 5737' and Penrose Skelly Grayburg
perforations at 3736' -~ 3839'.

As shown on the attached well bore schematic the two zones are now
separated by a packer. We are pumping the Blinebry zone below the packer
and the Penrose Skelly 1s not producing. The last production date for
the Penrose Skelly was November 1979. It was uneconomical to continue
pumping that zone for 1 BOPD, so it was shut in.

I1f granted approval of this application, we intend to remove the
packer and pump both zones through a single string of tubing. This will
improve pumping efficiency as well as allowing recovery of reserves from
the very marginal Penrose Skelly Graybrug zone which by itself is uneco-
nomical to produce.

The information required by Rule 303-C is attached. We have noti-
fied all offset operators by copy of this application. Insofar as we
have complied with the requirements of Rule 303-C we respectfully request
your approval.

Sincerely,

Phichadd 4 Hardum

Michael G. Handren
Senior Staff Engineer
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